
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Garden Plots May Reserved 
 

FREDERICK, MD – April 12, 2018:  Gardeners who would like to get or renew a reserved plot at 

Hargett Farm Community Garden must make a reservation by April 23.  

 

The City of Frederick Parks & Recreation Department has established community gardens at Willow 

Brook and Hargett Farm, but there are no vacancies at Willow Brook; 17 plots are available at Hargett 

Farm. 

 

Applications (available online at www.cityoffrederick.com) and $60 payment per plot may be mailed 

or dropped off to 121 N. Bentz St., Frederick, MD 21701.  The registration and reservation desk is 

open 8:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

 

The City will till all plots, starting in May, unless notified otherwise and weather permitting.  With the 

application, a note should be included indicating whether you would like to have the City till the plot. 

After April 23, applications and payments will be accepted until all vacancies are filled.  However, 

applicants may have to till their own plot, depending upon when they apply and when the City tills the 

first week of May.  

 

Future construction at Hargett Farm may require closing those gardens July 31. If that occurs, 

gardeners will receive a partial refund. 

 

Plots are available to city residents only.  Two plots per person maximum.   

 

It is important to provide and maintain current/valid email addresses, phone numbers, and mailing 

addresses, and to write legibly on the application forms.  

 

For more information, call 301-600-1492.  

  

### 

Mayor Michael O’Connor 
101 N Court Street 
Frederick, MD 21701 
www.cityoffrederick.com  

Contact: Patti B. Mullins 
Public Information Coordinator 
Phone: (301)600-1385 
pmullins@cityoffrederick.com 
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